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(A) Policy Statement 

Sterile Processing will sterilize items for other hospitals or healthcare facilities upon request if possible. 
 
(B) Purpose of Policy   

To make available UTMC sterilization services for the needs of others or for those who do not have 
adequate sterilization facilities.   
(C) Procedure  

1. Requests for sterilization services will be made to the operations supervisor of Sterile Processing. 
       Information required will be:  

a. Type of item to be sterilized 
b. Quantity 
c. Period of time services will be needed 
d. The IFU for the device to be sterilized 

2. The operations supervisor will make a determination whether service can be provided. An estimate 
of charges will be provided if applicable. 

3. Items will be delivered to Sterile Processing decontamination area. A Sterile Processing receiving 
and dispensing control sheet must be completed with each delivery.  

4. Sterile processing will treat delivered items as contaminated and will reprocess according to 
UTMC policies and procedures only. 
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